
Greetings,  
I'm writing you today to ask for you to support SB 870, the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact.  
 
Our current system of electing the office of the President is broken. There is too much weight placed in 
too few places, rendering the ideal of 'One person, one vote' laughable.  
 
Every vote must count equally. This is basic fairness! Not only will NPV make elections fair but will also 
make the issues of all parts of our nation, not just a few states, worthy of attention. 
 
Please vote yes on SB 870! 
 
Thank you for your time.  
Sincerely,  
Molly Beard  
Portland, OR 97217 
 


